
CITY OF SPOKANE ETHICS COMMISSION 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Ethics Commission’s Approval of Extension of Time on the Biel Complaint 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 On Friday, September 26, 2025, the Ethics Commission held an emergency special 

hearing with 5 members in attendance. The independent investigator on the Biel complaint 

requested an extension of time to complete the investigation and report.  Under SMC 

01.04B.160(D), the investigator may request a 30-day extension of the Ethics Commission.  The 

Ethics Commission considered the request and voted 5-0 to grant the extension for the 

investigation and report to be finalized.  The deadline for the report to be finalized is now 

October 27th, 2025. 


